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NO. 199 /NOTICE/PRIN/2025

Date : 30.07.2025
NOTICE

It is hereby notified that wearing the identity card within

the college premises will be mandatory for all students with

effect from 1st August, 2025.

No student= will be allowed entry into the campus without

the identity card henceforth.

By order,

(Dr. Srabanti Bhattacharya) |
Pl‘incipa]
Principal
Rani Birla Girls’ College
38, Shaliespeare Saran,
Kolkata-700 017



